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Crone, Lisa

From: Hinkle, Renee
Sent: Monday, February 24, 2014 2:58 PM
To: Crone, Lisa
Subject: FW: Thorogood Quick-Release Men's Station Boots at Galls

Lisa, 
Can you please add this to the PO 14330881? 
 
Thorogood Quick-Release Mens Station Boot  (SP944) $100.00 
 
Thanks, 
 

~Renee Hinkle~ 

Public Safety Logistics 
Administrative Specialist 
239­652­0800   
239­652­4527  
 
 
 

From: Goble, Brittany [mailto:Goble-Brittany@galls.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, October 23, 2013 7:48 AM 
To: Hinkle, Renee 
Subject: RE: Thorogood Quick-Release Men's Station Boots at Galls 
 
$100 
 
_______________________________________________________ 
Brittany E. Goble | Managed Account Representative - Florida 
1340 Russell Cave Road | Lexington, KY 40505 | 859.266.7227 ext. 2328 | Fax: 877-914-2557 | goble-brittany@galls.com
   

 
    

Galls | Quartermaster 
  

From: Hinkle, Renee [mailto:ReneeHinkle@leegov.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, October 23, 2013 7:39 AM 
To: Goble, Brittany 
Subject: FW: Thorogood Quick-Release Men's Station Boots at Galls 
 
Brittany, 
Would you please let me know what our cost would be on this boot?  There is some interest 
in it. 
Thanks, 
 

~Renee Hinkle~ 

Public Safety Logistics 
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Administrative Specialist 
239­652­0800   
239­652­4527  
 
From: gsantangelo@addthis.com [mailto:gsantangelo@addthis.com] On Behalf Of Santangelo, Guido 
Sent: Tuesday, October 22, 2013 2:42 PM 
To: Hinkle, Renee 
Subject: Thorogood Quick-Release Men's Station Boots at Galls 
 

http://www.galls.com/thorogood-quick-release-mens-station-boots#.UmbG7iH7xA4.email 

--- This message was sent by gsantangelo@LEEGOV.COM via http://addthis.com. Please note that AddThis 
does not verify email addresses. 

Make sharing easier with the AddThis Toolbar: http://www.addthis.com/go/toolbar-em 

To stop receiving any emails from AddThis, please visit: http://www.addthis.com/privacy/email-opt-
out?e=qJXn6Pru.Oz24P_l9uf89p3j_O0 

 

Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from County Employees and officials regarding County business are 
public records available to the public and media upon request. Your email communication may be subject to public disclosure. 
 
Under Florida law, email addresses are public records. If you do not want your email address released in response to a public records request, do not send 
electronic mail to this entity. Instead, contact this office by phone or in writing. 


